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As part of our ongoing commitment to promote and encourage all vocations within our parish family, 
we will be presenting information monthly to help develop our knowledge and understanding of 
each calling.
In June we will focus on the single life. “The greatest gift the church offers to single people is a 
place to belong. God calls us and takes us as we are, and singles need to be reminded that [their] 
presence among the body of Christ is sufficient on its own. For single people in particular, there is 
great comfort in knowing that God beholds the entirety of [their] lives. We each bring a unique set of 
gifts, passions, personal history, and a myriad of relationships. There is so much more to a single 
person than their state in life.” 
http://www.uscatholic.org/articles/201407/flying-solo-life-single-catholic-29188
Please pray for all those who are single in our parish family in their calling to live out  their unique 
gifts from God. For more information on all vocations please visit the Vocations kiosks located at 
each parish site. We continue to pray for all of you in your vocations,
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